
     

INDIAN INSTITUTE OF BANKING & FINANCE 

 

Notice 

The JAIIB/DB&F June, 2024 examination scheduled on 8th & 9th June, 2024 at the 9 centers of Kerala is 

re-scheduled on 7th and 13th July, 2024 due to technical reasons. The list of affected centers is as below: 

List of affected centers 

Ernakulam Kottayam Thiruvalla 

Kannur Kozhikode Thiruvananthapuram 

Kollam Palakkad Thrissur 

 

The revised dates of the JAIIB/DB&F June, 2024 examination at the aforementioned centers of Kerala 

are as follows: 

Subject Original Date Rescheduled Date 

Retail Banking & Wealth Management 8th June, 2024 7th July, 2024 

Indian Economy & Indian Financial 
System 

9th June, 2024 (rescheduled from 
25th May 2024) 

13th July, 2024 

 
Revised admit letters for eligible candidates will be available for download on the website 4 days 
before the scheduled date of the examination. 
 
  
     
Mumbai Joint Director   
16-05-2024 (Examination) 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


